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 As the New Year arrives, we are preparing to be as successful and more so for 

2014. We are starting district play and planning for two district championships to come 

out of it in Basketball. Several of our athletes were nominated to all-state teams in 

football that will be named in February. Plans for a successful spring are being put in 

motion as record numbers have been registering for each sport. We continue to strive to 

promote excellence in Academics, Athletics, and Behavior in all our programs and young 

people. We are building leaders or tomorrow with each chance to teach them another life 

lesson and prepare them for the world.  We continue to look at were we can improve each 

and every program from Training, Facilities, Equipment, and Competition. Brackett 

Athletics is striving to a bright future with the wonderful support of the School and 

Community. 
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